
TO OUR READERS

On the occasion of its fiftieth anniversary the Internationaal Instituut voor
Sociale Geschiedenis organizes on September 3-6, 1985, a symposium on
"Internationalism in the Labour Movement before 1940". We decided to
publish in the present issue one essay concerning that subject instead of
several short articles.

The usual table of contents and the indices of Vol. XXIX (1984) will be
distributed separately in the autumn.

The Editorial Board
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